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Spectrum auction plans at last give mobile coverage targets for 
Nations  
 
Responding to today’s Ofcom announcement about its plans for the forthcoming 
spectrum auction, Panel Chair Bob Warner said: 
 

“I am pleased that Ofcom has accepted the Panel’s recommendation for mobile 
coverage obligations for each of the nations. Rolling out mobile broadband to at 
least 98% of people will also ensure that people who have poor or non-existent 
mobile voice coverage will finally benefit too. Consumers in the UK have been 
waiting for some time for the benefits from 4G. We now call on Ofcom and the 
operators to deliver this without further delay. 
 
Ends 

  
CONTACT 
Consumer Panel Media Adviser Siân Evans on 07713997510 or 020 7981 3898  
  
NOTES TO EDITORS 
The Communications Consumer Panel encourages Ofcom, Government, 
industry and others to look at issues through the eyes of consumers and 
citizens and protects and promotes their interests. The Panel is independent 
and sets its own agenda. 
 
Visit www.communicationsconsumerpanel.org.uk for more information. 
 
Ofcom’s statement  Assessment of future mobile competition and award of 800 MHz and 
2.6 GHz is available at: 
http://stakeholders.ofcom.org.uk/consultations/award-800mhz-
2.6ghz/statement/?utm_source=updates&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=4g-auction-
statement 
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